
Sampford Peverell C of E Primary School 
Higher Town, Sampford Peverell, Tiverton, 

Devon EX16 7BR 

01884 820284 

 

Friday 16th September 2016  

 
Flu Immunisations for Years 1, 2 and 3 
The NHS will shortly be holding a Flu Immunisation 
Clinic at school for children in Years 1, 2 and 3.  Infor-
mation packs and consent forms have been sent home 
today with the children.   
If you would like your child to have the vaccination 
please  
complete and return the consent form to the school 
office by  
Friday 23rd September. We have been advised that if a 
form is returned after this date that the vaccination 
may not be able to be provided. Also consent forms 
cannot be given in on the day of the clinic.  As soon as 
we are advised of the date of the clinic for the vaccina-
tions we will let you know. 

 
 

Message from Lyn Brimson 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We have been so fortunate with the weather this 
week and it has enabled the children to play and take 
their learning outside.  We have seen children using 
the playground and field to stimulate ideas for  
vocabulary about their surroundings, the Taiko drums 
have been played by year 1 and 2 in order to create 
some fantastic rhythms and the pool has been 
used.  Thank you to everyone who has helped to bring 
in items from the school holidays to support our topic 
learning - as you can see some of it is already on  
display. 
 
We apologise for the late notice in this newsletter but 
we would like to hold a 'meet the teacher' evening 
here next Tuesday 20th September after school at 
4pm.   This will start with a welcome and introduction 
to the staff here in the school hall, followed by time in 
class for you to look at the learning completed so far 
and enable you to ask your child's class teacher any 
questions you may have.  Claire Baillie the Executive 
Head of School will also be present. 
 
We look forward to seeing you, 
 
Mrs Brimson 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Christian Values are: 
  Teamwork  Forgiveness  Respect  Honesty  Kindness   

  Happy Birthday to those who have had a Birthday 

this week to: 

 

 

 

Oscar Huddleson 
 

 

 

 

 

Letters sent home this week: 

 

 Flu Immunisation Consent forms for children in 

Years 1,2 and 3 

 

School Meals 
Until further notice please note 
the Roast Dinner on a Wednes-
day will be Chicken. Apologies 

for any  
inconvenience. 
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Aisthorpe Peverell 

Dinham Powlett 

 
Class 1: Katy Trevelyan 

 

Class 2: Tristan Knowles 

  Henry Skelding 

 

Class 3:  Ellie Bovingdon 

     Mason Care-Slade 

 

Class 4: Harry Tanton 

    Sam Slade 

 

 

PTFA NEWS 
(sampfordpeverell.ptfa@yahoo.co.uk) 

 
Welcome Back from the PTFA! We had our first meeting last week and are ready to hit the ground running with lots of 
events and activities. 
 
Scholastic Book Fair - Wednesday 21st - Friday 23rd September.  
Every year we host the popular Scholastic book fair, where you and your children can buy beautiful top quality books.  The 
book fair is open on Wednesday 21st afterschool (with a cafe) and Thursday and Friday before school. Leaflets and order 
forms (for those who cannot make it) will be sent out on Monday. 
We are always in need of volunteers so please let a PTFA member / the office know if you can help out. We are running an 
‘attendance raffle’ at the event where every time your child visits (to buy a book or not) their name is entered into a raffle.  
Names will be drawn out in whole school assembly and children can win £5 vouchers to spend on books.   

Please support this event as the school can buy books from the purchases you make. Last year it raised £80. 

PTFA Dates for the Diary: 

 MacMillan Cancer Coffee Morning and Cake Sale - Friday 30th September 

 Autumn School Disco - Thursday 8th October   5.00pm - 5.45pm First Steps and Class 1. 6.00pm - 7.00pm for the rest 
of the school.   

Following on from our fantastic science workshop in the 

Summer holidays Tiverton Library are pleased to announce 

that Sciencedipity will be starting a monthly Saturday 

Science Club for KS1/KS2.  The sessions must be booked 

direct with Sciencedipity.   

Design Squad is on October 1st at Tiverton Library. 2 

hours of themed hands-on fun activities suitable for KS1 

& 2. There're two sessions to choose from.  

To book a place, please email sciencedipity@outlook.com , 

phone or text 07847006048 or comment on the Sci-

encedipity’s Facebook page. 

 

Activity Details 

Build a Bristlebot and enter it into the tournament arena. 

A mystery engineering challenge awaits you! Good luck! 

Design & construct a balloon powered car. Will yours win 

the race?  

CRAFT NIGHT 
Saturday 24th September 

7pm—9.30pm drop in session 

Halberton Methodist Church Hall 

 

Got an unfinished craft project? Keen to learn a new skill? 

Come along and join us as we enjoy an everning ‘crafting’  

together. Bring along your existing project to work on, or use it 

as an opportunity to get some inspiration for next time! 

 

NB This is a FREE evening, refreshments included, but you 

will need to supply your own craft materials. 

 

Last time we had knitters, posh colouring books, crocheting and 

more! All with a hot cuppa and a warm welcome. 

 

Hosted by Halberton Methodists 
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